STATE OF NEVADA

ALEX HAARTZ, MPH
Administrator

MICHAEL J. WILLDEN Director



State Health Officer

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES HEALTH DIVISION

4150 Technology Way, Suite 300 Carson City, Nevada 89706-2009

Telephone: (775) 684-4200 • Fax: (775) 684-4211

January 10, 2008

Lorne J. Malkiewich, Director Legislative Counsel Bureau 401 South Carson Street Carson City, Nevada 89701

Dear Director Malkiewich:

The provisions of NRS 622.100 and NRS 622.110 which apply to the Medical Laboratories and Emergency Medical Services (EMS) section of the Bureau of Licensure and Certification within the Health Division require quarterly reporting of disciplinary actions taken against laboratory personnel pursuant to the regulations Chapter 652 or EMS personnel pursuant to the regulations Chapter 450B, adopted by the State Board of Health.

The Health Division's Emergency Medical Services Program, Medical Laboratory Services and Radiological Health sections have not taken any disciplinary action during this quarter.

If you have any comments or questions, please feel free to contact me at 684-4200.

Sincerely

Alex Haartz, MPH Administrator

AH/jo

cc: Michael J. Willden, Director, Department of Health and Human Services Lisa M. Jones, MPA, REHS, Chief, Bureau of Licensure and Certification

Stan Marshall, Chief, Bureau of Health Protection Services